ELECTRONIC SIGN PERMIT
HYRUM CITY
675 EAST MAIN STREET
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
JANUARY 9, 2020

Hyrum City is proposing to add an electronic messaging sign to the
south side of the Senior Center. The electronic portion of it will be 44.1”
X 101”. It will be a monument type and will replace the existing original
sign at this location. The sign has programming to allow it to auto-dim
as needed. Also, this sign would be set to shut off during most of the
night so as not to affect neighboring properties. This sign would be

used as an informative board to provide information on City & general
interest events, along with other miscellaneous news items etc.
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